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To whom it may concern,

The SNC Lavalin Nexacor division has recently done business with Bramal LED. In
doing so, we found their service to be prompt and courteous.

Bramal LED's technical expertise has allowed us to complete a project for our client, Bell
Canada. Bramal LED's competent staffs have catered to our project specifications on time
and to our client’s specific technical needs for a pilot project.

With this Bramal LED product, Bell stands to save upwards of 70% of their lighting energy
cost resulting in an appreciable operating expense reduction. Thanks to the Bramal LED
power output adjustment capacity and their plastic tube robustness.

We believe that Bramal LED adds value to a lighting project.

Feedback from our client has been positive and we are considering doing other business
with Bramal LED for lighting jobs. We would recommend Bramal LED for your lighting
projects.
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